
Pope’s Intention for the month of July:  

For the elderly 
We pray for the elderly, who represent the roots and memory of a 

people; may their experience and wisdom help young people to look 

towards the future with hope and responsibility.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CATHOLIC PARISH OF St Cuthbert Mayne, Launceston 

incorporating the communities of 

St Peter’s, Bude and Our Lady of Victories, Callington 
 

 

 

   

Week beginning 3rd July 2022 

 Fourteenth week in Ordinary Time: Year C 

   

 
 

  
 
 

  
   
 
  
 

‘in manus tuas domine’ 
 

Saturday 2nd July ~ First Mass of Sunday ~ The Fourteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Bude  5:00pm Holy Mass   Int: People of the Parish 

Sunday 3rd July ~ The Fourteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Callington 8:30am Holy Mass  Int: For Peace in Europe 

Launceston 10:30am Holy Mass  Int: Corynne Frances Depla RIP 
 

Tuesday 5th July 
Launceston  7:00pm Holy Mass 
Wednesday 6th July 
Bude            10:00am      Holy Mass  Int: Patrick John Clarke RIP    
Thursday 7th July  

Launceston  8:30am Holy Mass  Int: Holy Souls 

Friday 8th July 

Callington  10:00am Holy Mass  Int: For peace in Europe 
 

Saturday 9th July ~ First Mass of Sunday ~ The Fifteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Bude  5:00pm Holy Mass   Int: For the ordination of Rev. Andrew  

Marlborough  

Sunday 10th July ~ The Fifteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Callington 8:30am Holy Mass  Int: Sick and Housebound Parishioners 

Launceston 10:30am Holy Mass  Int: People of the Parish 
 



Message from Fr David 
 

Thank you for making me so welcome during my return visit.  It was wonderful 

to be able to celebrate my silver jubilee of Priestly Ordination with you.  Thank 

you for your gifts and good wishes.  I’m also grateful to Fr Kevin for his help 

when I was not able to preside at Mass. 
 

Please pray for Rev. Andrew Marlborough who is to be ordained Priest on 

Saturday 9th July in Plymouth Cathedral.  He will be the Assistant Priest at 

Falmouth.  
 

Thanks 

Fr David.  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Callington Ecumenical Open Book 

Volunteers needed 
 

Do you enjoy storytelling and drama? If so the Callington Ecumenical Open the 

Book Team could be for you! As you may know we visit Callington Primary School 

each Wednesday morning and present a Bible story in a fun and exciting way. If 

you think you may like to join us or would like further information please contact 

Louise - email ljames434@btinternet.com or 01579 388840. Thanks very much. 

 

Catholicism by Bishop Robert Barron is an excellent set of DVD’s on the Catholic 

Faith.  Fr John is hoping to show them soon for a series of weekly sessions in the 

parish. More news of that to follow soon.  
 

Unfortunately, the first of the set of dvd’s is missing.  Fr John has loaned it to a 

parishioner, but can’t remember who. If you have it, could you please return it. 

 
 

 

    Sea Sunday 

         10th July 2022 
 

Seafarers and fishers play a vital role in all of our lives, but they often work in difficult, 

hazardous conditions. In the last year, more crews have been abandoned by their 

employers than ever before. Many are still being denied the right to leave their ships 

for even a short break away from the relentless noise and pressure onboard. Many 

are reporting more stress and poorer mental health. 
 

Sea Sunday is Sunday 10th July. It is when the Church prays for all those who live and 

work at sea. Your support will make a big difference to seafarers and fishers in need. 

You can donate in church, by visiting www.stellamaris.org.uk/donate, or by texting 

‘SEA’ to 70460 to donate £5. This collection is vital to enable Stella Maris to continue 

its important work, so please give generously. Thank you. 

 



 

Survivor Voices 

Online Peer Support Group 
 

We have been made aware that the survivor-led organisation, Survivor Voices will be 

running an online peer support group this summer for survivors of church or faith 

based abuse.   
 

The group will be held every Monday evening from 7:00pm to 8:30pm, between the 

27th June and the 29th August.  The sessions will be led by a team of peer facilitators, 

and will look at themes specific to faith-based abuse, what helps on the path of 

healing and recovery, as well as having open sharing. 

DIPPING INTO THE CATECHISM  

A response to the Synod. 
 

This is a new initiative in response to your request to learn more about the 

teachings of the Catholic Church. Each week we offer an excerpt from the 

Catechism along with a simple explanation. Copies will be available in Church 

and online. If you would like to further explore the teachings of our faith there are 

several groups across the diocese that meet locally and online. If you would like 

more information, please contact deborah.vankroonenburg@prcdtr.org.uk 
 

Youth Rally 

Honiton, 9th July  
 

Diocese of Plymouth Youth Rally, will be held at St Rita’s, Honiton 12 – 18.30 on July 

9th. The event is aimed at young people aged 7 – 16 in teams of 6.  
 

This diocese has been running a Youth Rally at Honiton for more than 50 years. It is a 

great opportunity for our young people to get together and meet others from across 

the diocese. The event is aimed at those who are 7 years old through to 16 years. 

Everyone is asked to arrive at 12, to check in. The activities will begin at 1.00. Please 

bring a packed lunch, including a drinks bottle. There will be a BBQ available mid- 

afternoon and a tuck shop offered all afternoon. There is a charge of £8pp to cover 

the BBQ, snacks and activities 
 

Individuals may book using this form: https://forms.office.com/r/03Zkn9NF69 , they will 

be placed in a group with others. 

A Mass for Marriage 
‘For this reason a man shall leave his father and mother and be joined to his wife, and 

the two shall become one flesh’ 
 

Whether we are married, or single, widowed, ordained or consecrated to the religious 

life, marriage affects us all. Engaged and married people, and families need our 

prayers. 
 

Join us on Saturday 16 July at the Cathedral, Plymouth from 11.00 for midday Mass. 

Celebrant: Fr Jonathan Bielawski; Vicar for Evangelisation, Catechesis & Youth. 
 

Light refreshments to follow. Special anniversaries (no matter how recent) will be 

celebrated, please send any names or the date of your forthcoming wedding, or any 

other intention to deborah.vanKroonenburg@prcdtr.org.uk by July 7. 
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Useful Links to Keep in Touch 

Facebook: Catholic Parish of St Cuthbert Mayne 

(updates and link to Youtube page) 

Youtube:  St Cuthbert Mayne RC Parish 

(for Masses, reflections, and prayers)  

Webpage: http://www.stcuthbertmayne.org.uk/ 

(newsletters, updates etc) 

CARITAS: https://www.caritasplymouth.org.uk/ 

(information and updates) 

Cathedral: 

https://www.plymouthcathedral.co.uk/ 

(Mass and prayers) 

 
Children's Liturgy 

The following link is another 
resource for children’s liturgy which 

can be found on Facebook. 
https://www.facebook.com/Children

s-Liturgy-during-lockdown-
101967264838340/ 

 

Church Offerings: 

 

If you would like to continue to give your 

weekly cash offering you can arrange a 

standing order either through on-line 

banking or by a banker’s form, please 

contact the parish secretary. For those who 

are taxpayers please consider signing a Gift 

Aid form so the parish can claim back 25p 

in every pound given. If you would like to 

send a cheque for your offerings, please 

make it payable to St Cuthbert Mayne 

Church and mail it to the Presbytery, 

address at the bottom of the page. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

£729.38 weekly standing orders for April 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PLEASE REMEMBER IN YOUR 

PRAYERS THE  

SICK AND HOUSEBOUND  
and especially for:  

Colin Barrett, Jenny Hill,  

Christina Murphy,  

 Jason Mather, 

Cath Butland, Leah Bennett, Robert 

McCurrach, Brian Walker, Ellen and 

Michael Shanley, Jenny Potier, Su 

Paget, Gina Dias and Sam Formosa 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

May the Lord bless them,  

and all who care for them 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Mass Intentions can still be booked, 

please contact the parish secretary 

 

 

Parish Priest: Canon John Deeny  

       Fr Kevin O’Connell: (Retired Priest, resident in Bude) 

The Presbytery, 21 Mayne Close, St Stephen’s Hill, Launceston, PL15 8XQ 

Email: launceston@prcdtr.org.uk Tel: 01566 773166 

Parish Office hours: Tuesday, Thursday & Friday: 8.30am – 2.30pm 

Website: www.stcuthbertmayne.org.uk    

Facebook: Catholic Parish of St Cuthbert Mayne Church 

Parish Administrator: Clare Hartley-Mead: 07754439830 

A parish of the Catholic Diocese of Plymouth Registered Charity No: 213227 

 

 

Safeguarding Reps: 

Geoff Provis (Launceston) Tel: 01566 775820  

Tom O’Sullivan (Bude) Tel: 01288 361984 

Ave Maria Crisis Pregnancy Support: 

support line open 7 days a week 

between 7.30pm – 9.30pm 

Tel: 01752 916076. 
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